GRANT COUNTY SANITARY SEWER DISTRICT
1 Farrell Dr
Crittenden, KY 41030

ADVERTISEMENT FOR REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)
FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES

The Grant County Sanitary Sewer District (“District”) is requesting Statements of
Qualification and Experience from Engineering Consulting Firms qualified and
experienced in the field of Waste Water Treatment Plant Engineering design,
construction, and oversight. The District plans to award a professional services contract
to an Engineering Firm to provide all engineering services related to the design,
implementation, supervision, oversight, and completion of a Waste Water Treatment
Plant Expansion to a permitted design flow of 0.45 million gallons per day (MGD) with a
design peak flow capacity of 1.5 MGD and related pump station improvements.
Engineering Firms interested in being considered for this opportunity are required to
submit an RFQ Response to the District on or before September 2, 2024. For more
information on how to submit a qualifying Response to this RFQ, please visit the District
website at www.gc-ssd.org or contact the District at One Farrell Drive, Crittenden, KY,
41030, Mr. Paul Harp, Phone: 859.428.5341 (direct line); Fax 859.428.1293; or Email:

pharp@bpwd.org.
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